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Nomination of Mr Wolfgang Baumann for the 2017-2021 TAFISA Board of Directors

Dear President,

On behalf of the German Olympic Sports Confederation (DOSB) | am pleased to transmit our full
support for Mr Wolfgang Baumann regarding his nomination for a position in the TAFISA Board of
Directors for the period 2017 until 2021.

Not only from the time of his early cooperation with TAFISA since 1991, and particularly during his
outstanding involvement as a member of the TAFISA Board of Directors in the role of the Secretary
General since 2005, Mr Baumann has shown an exceptional effort to develop and bring forward the
idea of Sport for All throughout the world.

Presuming his re-election to the Board in November 2017, we are convinced that his commitment
will lead to further development and will promote the success of TAFISA in the next four years.

We wish you all the best for the upcoming World Congress, the General Assembly and the Board
Elections in Seoul.

Sincerely yours,

r Michael Vesper
CEO
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